
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear families,  
 
 
The academy will be closing earlier than normal on Friday 15 December 2023.  All students will have lunch and the school day 
will finish at 1.00pm. 
 
 
Please make arrangements for your children to be collected at this time.  
 
 
I would like to thank you for all you support this half term, we wish you a happy holiday.  The school will reopen on Tuesday 2 
January 2024. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Richard Wilson 
Principal 
 
 
 


